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This work is to be completed as soon as we have HDC approval to prevent further interior damage.
I respectfully request an expedited approval since our choice in shingles was recently approved on 
another home in the District and our roofer is available mid-December to complete the job before 
the weather becomes too problematic. With a full layer of ice and water shield and a much more 
robust shingle, our roof will be guaranteed against any leakage and with us living on the west coast, 
it is essential that we complete this work ASAP.


